Please be advised that the Ministry of Forests Lands and Natural
Resource Operations will be commencing operations on several bridge
replacement and road improvement projects on the Head Bay FSR.
Project details and approximate timeframes are as follows:

o 47.3km Tlupana Creek #4, this project will involve replacing the
existing bridge with a large culvert and will also involve some
blasting and hauling of material from the project site to improve the
alignment and sightlines at this location. Works should commence in
late April and carry through until the end of May and will also
involve the delivery of rip rap and some bridge approach works at
the following 2 project sites:

o 27.5km Leagh Creek, this project will involve replacing the
existing bridge with a new bridge
o 10.5km Perry River, this project will also involve replacing the

existing bridge with a new bridge

Timing of the Leagh Creek and Perry River bridge replacements will take
place between June 15 and September 15. Bypasses with temporary
crossings will be installed at each project site prior to works
commencing to accommodate traffic. Expect construction delays but no
road closures are anticipated.

Thank you for your patience

Ian Borenheim, RFT
Engineering Technician

Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations
Campbell River Natural Resource District

250-286-9383



